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SCREEN Receives New Credit Rating 

Kyoto, Japan – March 18, 2025 – SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd. is pleased to report it has been 
assigned a new long-term issuer rating by Japan Credit Rating Agency, Ltd. (JCR), in an 
official announcement released today. The details of the change are as follows. 
 
 
 

1. Rating change 
 

 Long-term Issuer Rating Outlook 

After change A+ Stable 

Before change A Stable 
 
 
 

2. Rating assignment date 
March 18, 2025 

 
 
 
 

Further details 
Please refer to the JCR website for more information about this change of rating. 
https://www.jcr.co.jp/en/ratinglist/corp/7735 
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